Nicholas Rhode

From: Rummel, Marsha <district6@cityofmadison.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 5, 2018 10:09 PM

To: Nicholas Rhode; Tucker, Matthew; Wells, Chris; President@marquette-neighborhood.org

Subject: Re: Land Use Application Notice

Yes since you attended the MNA P&D meeting and shared info, I am willing to waive 30 day notice.

From: Nicholas Rhode <nrhode@sarainvest.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 3, 2018 12:27 PM

To: Rummel, Marsha; Tucker, Matthew; Wells, Chris; President@marquette-neighborhood.org

Subject: Land Use Application Notice

Good Afternoon,

I would like to formally notice Alder Rummel and the Marquette Neighborhood association of my intent to submit a Land Use Application for the development of a single family owner-occupied home on the vacant half of the 306 S Baldwin lot. My initial plans were widely accepted with great positivity at the March 13th neighborhood meeting. As today is April 4th, 30-days' notice would not allow me to submit my application by the May 2nd deadline. Alder Rummel, would you please grant a waiver to submit my application on the May 2nd deadline (29 days), so I can begin moving forward with this process. Thank you all very much for your time.

Regards,

Nick Rhode